
Robicheau, Vanessa

Subject:               RE: Strathcona secondary plan

.....  Original Message  .....

From: Daniels Diane
Sent: September-21-13 5:51 PM
To: Robicheau, Vanessa
Subject: Strathcona secondary plan

Our understanding is that a large number of homes in the Strathcona and Inchbury at York
Blvd. areas, particularly the area added in the secondary plan. could be bought up and
converted to high density residential use.

We would like to stress how important we feel is the necessity to preserve these historical
and well cared for streets in the Strathcona neighbourhood.
This area has seen a solld community development happening in the last few years which can
only be good thing for the city. Our hope is that any hlgh density development will not
include ex/stlng neighbourhood homes on the south side of York St. A city's character ls
expressed most eloquently through lt's nelghbourhoods. We would like to see the historical
character of this nelghbourhood preserved and these Strathcona homes remains intact.

Kind regardsÿ
Diane and Barney Daniels


